W.E. Moore Environmental Consultant, Inc.

7651 Havenford Court ~ Orlando, FL 32816
Phone 407-292-6795 ~ Fax 407-208-0622
Pager: 407-980-1861

November 2, 1998

re: Amoco #66
Jerry Jones
611 Hwy 50
Clermont, Fl 34711-2913

Tank Closure

In August, 1998, Jerry Jones, the owner of Amoco #66, removed one (1) six thousand
(6000) gallon underground gasoline tank, two (2) four thousand (4000) gallon underground
gasoline tanks, and one (1) two thousand (2000) gallon underground diesel tank from Amoco
#66. W. E. Moore Environmental was called in after the tanks were removed and backfilled. I
became involved in September at which time I performed soil sample testing around the tanks
using a PID 101. I checked the head space in a sixteen (16) ounce jar half filled with soil. We
went {wenty feet without hitting water and soil samples were taken every foot from ten feet to
twenty feet. The findings were discovered to be negative. See site map for location of auger
borings.

Mr. Jones turned pictures of the tank removal over to me. They are included in this report.
The tanks were cut on site and transported to a metal company. The manifests are included. |

The waste oil tank was removed by Jerry Jones on September 18, 1998. [ was on site for
the removal of one (1) two hundred fifty (250) gallon underground waste oil tank. No
contamination was found. A Lake County representative was on site and checked the pit and the
tank. Please see enclosed pictures.

The tank will be used to store used oil, but it will be used above ground.



